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 SUNDAY 12 August 2018  PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

All Age Morning Service - Anke Marais 
God makes all things new - New law/command (John 13:34,35) 

 
Evening Service - Georges Kesrouani 
By faith - Joseph (Hebrews 11:22) 

 

 MONDAY 13  THURSDAY 16  

 2000 
 
 

Prayer Space 
 
 

 0730 
 

Prayer Meeting 
 

 

 TUESDAY 14  FRIDAY 17  

     
 
 

  

 WEDNESDAY 15  SATURDAY 18  

 1130 
 
 

Morning Prayer - Morag Lucas     

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

For those with children aged 0-3 the Christ Church Room (next to the kitchen) will be 
open if you wish to use it 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 We are very sad to announce that Ellie Hughes will be leaving HTR in early September and standing down from her Riverbank 
Trust role at the end of this year 
 

We plan to spend a day giving our heavily-used kitchen and its equipment a bit of tlc, on Thursday, 16 August from 10.00. If 

you can be involved with us for all or part of a day, please speak to Joao Tavares or Keith Nurse. 
 

Dan and Louise Wells will be moving to Richmond on 23 August. If you would like to contribute some non-perishable goods to 

help stock their kitchen cupboards for their arrival, please leave them at the Church Office 
 

Join us for our Autumn Launch Evening at 1930 on Friday 7 September, when we will eat, worship and pray together at the 

start of a new term. More details to follow 
 

We have an important Training Evening for everyone involved in Youth and Children's ministries on Friday 14 September, 
1830 to 2000. This will be an opportunity to look at case studies for each individual group and learn strategies together as we 

support our children and young people. Please make this a priority in your diary 
 

We are very pleased to announce the appointment of Liz Morris as our new Administrator. She will start in the role on 10 
September 
 

Crossway Pregnancy Crisis Centre are recruiting a supervisor for their listeners. Further details on the Welcome Desk 

noticeboard 
 

Richmond Street Pastors are recruiting a new Coordinator. Closing date for applications is 16 August. Further details on the 

Welcome Desk noticeboard 
 

Kate, Johnny, Connor and Ben Patterson want to thank you for their leaving gifts & cards, and for such a special final Sunday. 

Their new address is 33A Queen's Road, Kingston, KT2 7SF. They will continue to pray for God's blessing on all of us at HTR 
 

Tony Ford, a former member of HTR, died on 27 July, aged 83 
 

LVA Trust is seeking a Fundraiser to work for the charity 6 hours a week. If you are interested in joining the LVA team and 

assisting them to secure and increase the contributions of individuals and groups for the charity please get in touch with its 
Directors at info@lvatrust.org and they will forward you the job description. Deadline for applications is 31 August 
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